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Comments: I am writing to push for Prince Williams Sound to be designated a Wilderness area.  the area, though

traveled by boaters, is remote and scenic and an area which is worth protecting.  Those that love the area know

that if it is not protected, its beauty and value as an attraction for the state will degrade.  I grew up boating in

PWS, and my children are now getting to do the same thing.  i want my childrens children to be able to enjoy this

resource as well.  With more enforcement, or encouraging fellow boaters and recreators to report incidences of

abuse, i believe we can keep PWS a pristine wilderness.


